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August 23, 2022 

 
Dear ICIS Families, 
 
Greetings! ICIS is off to a fantastic start for the 2022-2023 school year! Our ICIS students 
will soon be preparing for our 6th Annual ICIS Walk-a-thon! We are hopeful for a 

successful campaign, which will benefit our students in numerous ways. Our ICIS 2022-
2023 Walk-a-thon will take the place of any other fundraisers and sales during the 
school year removing the need for our students to make sales and deliveries. 
 
We respectfully request your consideration of donating to this valuable cause. Our goal 
is for every student to collect $25. This is a great alternative fundraiser to benefit the 

students and support ICIS programs and student activities. 
 
The money we raise from our ICIS Walk-a-thon will continue to be used to extend the 
curriculum by purchasing additional items for our classrooms, as well as providing 
engaging convocations for our students throughout the year. Furthermore, we continue 

to support classroom needs for equipment and technology. Money raised from the ICIS 
Walk-a-thon helps us help your students.  
 
In addition to student collections, we welcome corporate sponsorships from our 
community to help us reach our goal. If you have a connection to a local business that 

might be willing to support our fundraising efforts, please send Mrs. Davis a contact 
name and number. 
 
Thank you for supporting our community and our school!  
Sincerely,                                                                                                   
 

 

 

Kim Davis 
Principal 
kdavis@nhj.k12.in.us 
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